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September 12, 2017

Catherine McCandless
14732 Billibokka Way
Redding, CA 96003

Re:  Variance Request: Account No. 0006175.1

Dear Ms. McCandless:

This letter will serve as notice to you that the Board of Supervisors of the County
of Shasta, State of California, will conduct a public hearing to consider your appeal of the
denial of a request for variance for Assessor Parcel Number 304-130-022-000, Catherine
B. McCandless, regarding Ordinance No. 719, an Urgency Ordinance declaring a water
shortage emergency and a necessity for a water conservation program and adopting a
water conservation program for County Service Area No. 6-Jones Valley Water.

As we discussed this afternoon, the public hearing will be held in the Board of
Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Center, 1450 Court St., Suite 263,
Redding California, on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 9 a.m. or as soon thereafter as
may be heard, and you told me that the date and time is agreeable to you and that you
will be in attendance.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Very trily)yours,




